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Dear Carmit,
| am writing this email in regards to the purposed Jaffari Condos as | cannot attend the April 4th meeting at 1:00.

As a resident of the community it is EXTREMELY congested. The traffic is backed up along every major street including
the side streets throughout the Thornhill Woods community.

The over congestion poses an even bigger safety risk and that's the safety of our children. This community is suppose to
be safe for our children to play. With the amount of traffic each day on all the side streets there is no way children can
play safely. Building this new development poses many safety concerns.

Lastly, it will also take away from the family development that Thernhill Woods intended to be. Making it look like an
over populated, congested area, rather than welcoming, and family safe.

| hope council will represent residents interests and concerns on the safety of our families and community.
Thank you,

Jessica Meghory
Sent from my iPhone




